

## MADISON-GRANT UNITED SCHOOL CORPORA

Scott Deetz, Ph. D., Superintendent Kristy Drewitz, Transportation

Shaela Smith, Business Director Teresa Riggs, Payroll Allison Holloway, Corporation Secretary

Steve Vore, Assistant Superintendent

Inspire, challenge, and cultivate excellence in every Argyll.

April 5, 2021

Memorandum of Understanding Madison-Grant United School Corporation Board of Trustees and

The Madison-Grant Teachers' Association

RE: Stipend for Additional Responsibilities Due to COVID-19 During the 2020-2021 School Year

This Memorandum of Understanding represents a non-precedent setting agreement between the Madison-Grant United School Corporation Board of Trustees and the Madison-Grant Teachers' Association. This agreement shall be in effect for the 2020-2021 school year only, which began August 5, 2020 and ends May 28, 2021.

Beverly Doughty - Association Co-President

Katherine Corvell - Association Co-President

Mary Jo Brunt - Board President

Amanda Kelich - Board Secretary